
Welcome to another Friday update on the Streetscape Project on N Washington however this
one is on Thursday as City offices are closed tomorrow for Good Friday.
 
Overall another positive week where we saw the completion of the two inlet boxes (forms will
be stripped on Monday), additional curb and gutter formwork and concrete installed including
the radius on the northeast corner, and the stormwater pipe showed up early so crews were
able to begin the installation on the southwest corner heading north.  One correction from last
week’s update there was no sidewalk poured as the electrician had not had the chance to
install conduits on the east side yet.
 
A look ahead to next week:

·         Crews will continue to form curb and gutter going south which will include the radius
on the southeast corner.

·         Electricians will be onsite to begin installing the electrical conduit on the east and west
sides

·         Installation of the stormwater pipe will continue on the west side going north.
·         Pouring of more curb and gutter with a slight chance of sidewalks by weeks end

(depends on electrical conduit progress).
 
Weather looks to be friendly over the next week which means continued positive motion.  As
always if there are any questions please feel free to call or email me and I will get you
answers as soon as I can.  Thank you.
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